
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The monthly Business Meeting was held October 10, 2012. Ernest Carol Taylor served as 
the Moderator. The Deacons made a recommendation, and it was approved, for the following 
members to serve on the Stewardship (Budget) Committee for 2013: Ernest Carol Taylor, 
Larry Bright, Dennis Wise, Faye Porter, and Stacey Bartley. Bro. Steve Skaggs (Interim 
Pastor), and the Debbie Farris (Secretary/Treasurer) are automatically on the committee.  
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 
 


